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Dear Sir/Madam

I write in response to the proposed changes to dental therapist scope of practice.  
I do NOT support these changes due to the therapist being highly under quaified 
to carry out such practice.  Every proposed change I object to including those 
with prosthesists - sleep aponea devices have the capacity to damage ones bite 
and should only be issued by those who understand these principles.

Kind regards,

Dr David Madsen
BDS Hons DClinDent MOrthRCS MRACDS
Specialist Orthodontist
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